Office of the Dean

September 14, 2021

3morrow – Crosley Jayne Buchner Foundation Scott Buchner & Trustees P.O. Box 171 Noblesville, IN 46061

Dear Mr. Buchner and Trustees of the 3morrow – Crosley Jayne Buchner Foundation:

When I wrote to you earlier this year, I expressed my gratitude for your generosity in establishing the Crosley Jayne Buchner Memorial Scholarship Fund to benefit one student each year. This gift was already a wonderful way to remember her and make sure her story reached more people, particularly those who aspire to become healers.

Little did I know that you would choose to double down this year, helping two deserving students attain their dreams and plan to do even more in the future. Thank you for this gift and the way it will change lives for years to come.

Everyone who hears Crosley's story is incredibly touched by her spirit and joy. Thank you for telling her story through the Crosley Jayne Buchner Memorial Scholarship to our students; it reminds us why we do what we do every day.

Thank you again for changing lives in honor of Crosley.

With gratitude,

Jay L. Hess, M.D., Ph.D., M.H.S.A.

Executive Vice President for University Clinical Affairs

Dean of the School of Medicine

Walter J. Daly Professor

Indiana University

(800) 643-6975